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June 14,1993

B.J. Holt, Chief ,

Nuclear Materials Inspection Section I
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission i

799 Roosevelt RC
'

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137-5927

Dear Ms. Holt,

This letter is in response to the unresolved item involving gaseous effluent sampling
resulting from a routine safety inspection conducted April 21-23,1993 at our facility. The .

specific unresolved item is associated with the potential for release of radioactive vapor or.
gaseous efiluent during the preparation of uranium electroplating solution in the fume -
hood.

i

To resolve this issue, an air sample collected on an activated carbon filter cartridge will be
analyzed for uranium. The sampling will be performed the next time uranium solution is
prepared. We expect this event to occur within the next six to eight weeks. Results of the i

sampling will be communicated to you. Please contact me ifI can offer additional
information.

Sincerely,

JAA1A
,

Susan McElrath
Health Physicist
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